From: Richard Spacer

To: Qle

Subject: Fw: Questions about police reports
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 6:40:16 PM
Aloha OIP:

Please see my request to KPD for police reports from three incidents.

I do not care if names, phone numbers, addresses of victims and suspects are redacted. The
narrative of the incidents and locations are required. Mahalo.

Regards,

Richard Spacer

Sent from the Yahoo Mail app. Get yours!

--—- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Richard Spacer” <qgijijil@ @yahoo.com>
To: "SKaui@kauai.gov" <SKaui@kauai.gov>
Sent: Tue, Oct 10, 2017 at 6:09 PM

Subject: Re: Questions about police reports
Aloha Scott:

Thanks for your email.
{ need to keep it in writing. Some incidents are likely to go to litigation.

I am desirous of some police reports. 1 was directed to call Records. I did, left a message,
no one called. Months ago.

An assault and battery of a Caucasian male allegedly by a local male took place Valentines
Day 2016 on Pila'a Beach. Gary Stewart and Mark Zuckerberg both own land maula of the
beach. The victim said it was a hate crime as he was called a "f..haole" multiple times. He
stated he filed a complaint with KPD and report 2016-01963 was generated. Two months
after the incident the victim was told the report was pending. I would like a copy and the
name of the investigating officer.

A second incident [ am seeking a report for is detailed in the January 25, 2017 Honolulu
Star Advertiser. | also want the name of the officer who investigated. Naoshi Grady alleged
a group of hostile males told him to leave Waipake Beach where he was fishing. I do not
have a date or report number. Mark Zuckerberg owns the land mauka of that Beach.

A third incident took place September 3, 2017 on Larsen's Beach at Lepeuli. Tenant of
Waioli Corporation (Wilcox) Bruce Laymon marched along the beach with a gang of males
engaging in shouting matches with members of the public. Lamon violated my privacy and
harassex me, and several other beach goers. | emailed a complaint to Chief Perry and the




Prosecuting Attorney. Someone called KPD to complain. Sarah Blane stated to me report
2017-18535 was created. [ want a copy of that report and the name if the officer who
investigated.

On September 4, 2017 two officers from KPD were called by an unknown complainant to
Larsen's Beach. I would like a copy of that report, and the names of the two officers.

As mentioned, records was non-responsive to me. This being 2017, your agency needs to
process reports electronically as do other county and state agencies. Thank you.

Regards,

Richard Spacer

Sent from Yahoo Mail Iroid

On Tue, Oct 10, 2017 at 1:50 PM, Scott Kauj
<SKaui@kauai.gov> wrote:

Aloha Mr. Spacer,

1 was advised by Captain Paul Applegate to email you and find out how I
can help you with questions you may have concerning recent reports.
You can reach me at the number below tomorrow. If I'm not available,
please leave a phone number.

Lt. Scott K. Kaui

Kaua‘i Police Department

Hanalei District Commander
kaui@} ;

808-246-8104




